

PRATICA Nº 886613

November 10, 2020

N. 1798/2020

Dear Mr. Dean,

This Dicastery for Promoting Integral Human Development writes to acknowledge your donation in the amount of £35.000 BP, which was received through 3 bank transfers, between August 25 and 26, 2020.

Please know of our gratitude for this generous sign of solidarity with the poor, which you have entrusted to the charitable works of our Holy Father. We pray that the Lord, who is never outdone in generosity, continue to bless you abundantly for the sacrifices that made possible this gesture of fraternal charity. Your contribution goes beyond the boundaries of your organization and reaches far and wide to those who are suffering and in need in this time of global pandemic. Assuring you of our prayerful best wishes, we remain,

Sincerely yours in Christ

Peter K.A. Card. Turkson

Prefect

Mr. John Dean
Chairman
Friends of the Holy Father
23A Vincent House
Vincent Square
London SW1P 2NB – UK

I. oh/ 60412-13